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Friday 11th September 

Dear Parents and Carers of Robins Class, 

It has been wonderful to finally meet you all and your children this week. We are sure you will agree the 
settling-in sessions were a huge success with children enjoying their new environment together in the 
sunshine. Thank you very much for bearing with us regarding some late-minute changes to school 
organisation: we know you appreciate that the Government guidelines are constantly changing. We have 
summarised the key points from this week’s parent meetings below: 

-Children are invited to be in school for full days from Thursday 24th September (Group A-older children) 
or Monday 28th September for all children. 

 

-From Monday 28th September, children can arrive between 8.45-8.55am in Robins outdoor area; please 
settle your child to an activity outside before you say goodbye. 

 

-Robins Class Children will be dismissed at 3pm from the outside gate: this is an amendment to the time 
discussed at the meeting. We are sorry about this. We have made this change to help ease congestion at 
the end of the day and to keep children and families as safe as possible.  

 

-PE will start on Mondays from 5th October; please wear a PE kit to school as discussed. 

 

-Forest School will start on Fridays from 2nd October. Please provide waterproofs and wellies for this 
effective from your child's first settling session (as we also use these in school). 

 

-An additional healthy snack can be provided in a named box; however, this must not contain nuts. A 
named and filled water bottle should be provided also. 

 

-Lunch choices will be ordered with your child before school and written next to your child's name on the 
list outside each day. Each morning, please remember to enter your child’s lunch choice on this list.  

 

-Tapestry accounts are being linked to your emails, please look for an activation email in your inbox this 
week. Please do take a photo of something you do together in the next few weeks which your child can 
share with their friends. 

 

-When Forest School begins, children should wear comfortable clothes to school on Fridays to go 
underneath waterproofs rather than uniform. Please put spare clothes in the forest school 
bag to stay on their peg.  
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Thank you again for a lovely week. It has been a pleasure to meet you all. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

M Allen 

Mrs M. Allen    Mr. S James    Mr. J Hughes 
Robins Class Teacher   Executive Head Teacher                      Head of School 
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